
Campaign Catch Up 
March 4, 2018 Vol I Edition 9 

Your Packet is in the Mail! 

Total Pledged: $450,870 
 10% 20% 30% 40% 50% 60% 70% 80% 90% 100% 

Parishioners Share Their Thoughts  
Several parishioners are speaking at our Masses this weekend.  Their  
theme is how much St. Margaret has meant to them through the years 
and their willingness to help with the Campaign.  This Campaign is the 
work of all of us.  Our campaign is based on equal sacrifice, not equal 

giving.  Even though it will take a lot of time and effort, our support of 
this effort is strengthened by our shared commitment to and love for 
our parish.  Everyone’s participation is most important.     

These pictures 
show why our 
second project 
needs to be the  
Kitchen in the 
Auditorium of 
the Church. 
This past week, 
we held our 
“Pancakes for 
Dinner” Lenten 
Event  and had 
to use a variety  
of borrowed  
griddles since 
the vent hood in the photo on the 
left has to be upgraded. During 
work years ago, the hood’s 
integrity was violated. Without a 
new hood, the stove—oven--grill 

As you make your pledge 
Please remember: 

* Pledges can be made over a period 
of three or four years. 

* Pledge payments are in addition to 
your weekly offertory. 

* Payment reminders will be mailed 
in accordance with the selected 
payment plan. 

* All contributions are tax deductible. 
* Make checks payable to:  

St. Margaret’s Capital Campaign 

Thank you to all who have sent in 
their pledges and donations.  As of 
Wednesday, 117 households have 
offered their financial support.  This 
week, all registered households will 
be receiving an information packet.  
We urge you to review the details of 
the projects and the options that 
are available to add your support to 
this Campaign!  

The Initial Project: Phase 2—Kitchen 

Page 11 Third Sunday of Lent  

space is only good for bread racks 
and storage. What great parish 
events we will be able to have once 
we have fixed the kitchen. You are 
the key to that success! 


